
 

 

 
 
27 April 2017 
 
 
Dear Madam Hu, 
 
 
Thank you for taking the time to meet with me and my ICANN team during my visit to 
Beijing. I enjoyed our discussion in the car, and over dinner at the very impressive jade 
museum. 
 
It was my pleasure to be able to meet with you as China’s Internet pioneer. The 
Internet is not done, and the challenges we face regarding the development of the 
Internet are unprecedented. I hope that my staff and I can continue to learn from you 
as we write the Internet’s next chapters. 
 
I look forward to meeting you again in the near future.  Thank you. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Göran Marby  
President & CEO ICANN 
 
 


